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NOTICE OF INTENT TO SUBMIT 
A CERTIFICATION OF CONSISTENCY WITH THE DELTA PLAN 

 
October 15, 2018 

 
This notice serves to inform all interested parties that the California Department of 
Water Resources intends to submit to the Delta Stewardship Council a Certification of 
Consistency for the North Delta Project on or after October 25, 2018. 
 
The draft Certification of Consistency is available for public review and comment  
online at https://bit.ly/2OkO65W It is also available during business hours at the 
following address: 
 
 
California Department of Water Resources  
Division of Flood Management 
Delta Planning Office 
3464 El Camino Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95821 
 
If you have any questions or would like additional information about this project, 
You may contact Anitra Pawley by email at Anitra.Pawley@water.ca.gov or by  
phone at (916) 480-5359. 
 
If you would like to submit comments, you may send your comments by email to 
Anitra.Pawley@water.ca.gov. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This notice is given pursuant to Water Code section 85225.30 and as required by the Delta Stewardship 
Council’s Administrative Procedures Governing Appeals.  


